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INFORMATION ON NEW TAPI PUMPS 
 

 
I. PURPOSE: 

To inform our customer of new updated pumps. 
 

II. TOOLS: 
None 
 

III. PARTS: 
None 
 

IV. PROCEDURE: 
 
To increase performance & to decrease the maintenance costs associated with the TAPI air 
pollution monitors we have made some changes to the pumps that we use in some of our products.   
 
To help transition us into the new pumps we have begun putting stickers on the pumps that inform 
the user what the TAPI part number is of the pump & also the TAPI part number of the rebuild kit 
for the pump.  If you find that there is not a sticker on it that tells you what part number is, & you 
have a questions, please note the Manufacturers part number & contact the TAPI sales department 
& they can provide you with a TAPI part number & price.  The TAPI sales department can be 
reached at API-sales@teledyne.com or at the fax number at the fax number at the top of this 
informational service note. 
 
As always, if you have any questions regarding the performance or troubleshooting of any of the 
TAPI instruments, please feel free to contact us, via any of the mediums listed above. 
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